Activities for the month of December

2016




[stDec- 10thDec

e 3rd Dec: Inauguration of Knowledge Museum - "Independence To
Invigoration" (@ BRIMS as the initiative of Prof Krunal.




[stDec- 10thDec

3rd Dec: Prof Sukhada along with MMS and PGDM students
organized an Alumni meet.




[stDec- 10thDec

* 6t Dec: Prof Kanchan attended an event organized by Google and
Ht Campus on Digital Marketing and Social Media.




[stDec- 10thDec

6t Dec: Prof Kanchan along with MMS student attended a seminar
organized by BMA on “What women really want”
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* 9th Dec: Prof Dipti attended a FDP on GST organized by University
of Mumbai.




[1th Dec- 20thDec

13-15th Dec: Prof Mahesh, Prof Sukhada and Dr Jape conducted an
second internal ISO audit.

14th Dec: BRIMS awarded as Management Institute of the year
2016 by Higher Education Review

HIGHER
EDUCATION

65 v {J;{J"r’!.l"r’.f ferdess

Dr. V.N. Bedekar Institute of Management Studies

HIGHER EDUCATION B ff‘:

MANAGEMENT o

COLLEGE OF THE YEAR - 2016
Experiential Learning

teariwedeniir e of Bhe fevitioe ity ¢ e it
b e Cbocdony sosied Wi S adliesstivn < Fraterndt

Sml.l.ib'mn

HIGHER
EDUCATION




[1th Dec- 20thDec

e 15th Dec: Commencement of examination of MMS Semester |

* 17t Dec: Prof Vibhuti and Prof Kanchan organized an Industrial
visit for the students to JSW and Kokuyo Camlin, Tarapur.




215t Dec- 315t Dec

215t Dec: Commencement of examination of PGDM Semester V.

215t Dec: MMS Operations student Parag Sawant got placed at
MRFieldwork.

Dr Agarkar published a report on OCME-13 (Thirteenth International
Congress on Mathematical Education) held at Hamburg, Germany from
July 24 to 31, 2016 was published in The Mathematics Teacher (Volume 52
Issues 3 & 4) brought out by the Association of Mathematics Teachers of
India (AMTI).

Dr Agarkar also published an article entitled "Pedagogic Implications
Bhaskaracharya's Lilavati" was published online in the Journal of
Mathematical and Statistical Science (JMSS), December 2016.
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